
Nova Scotia School Lunch Program Is Starting! 

 

Ordering Lunches 

We're excited to announce that the Nova Scotia School Lunch Program is starting at our 
school on Monday, September 22. You can now place your order for the first two weeks of 
delicious, nutritious school lunches! 

The ordering window is open from today at noon until next Wednesday at noon. Here's 
how to place your order: 

1. Go to www.NSLunch.ca and click “Order Now.” 

2. Select Halifax Regional Centre for Education. 

3. Log in using your My NS Account or a student GNSPES account. If you don’t have a 
My NS Account, you can create one. 

4. Create a diner profile for your child. You will need to select our school and use your 
child's name as it appears in this message: 

o First Name: Halifax Regional 

o Last Name: Centre for Education 

5. Once the diner profile is complete, you can choose from two daily lunch options, 
place your order, and access the confidential payment system. 

Menu and Cost 

The full menu is available on www.NSLunch.ca and includes new kid-approved options 
like chicken fingers, pizza, and mac and cheese. 

The Nova Scotia School Lunch Program is pay-what-you-can, which allows you to decide 
the amount you want to pay for lunches. The amount you choose to pay is completely 
confidential. Schools and food service providers will only know that a meal has been 
ordered. 

Need Help? 

For more information and answers to frequently asked questions, please visit 
www.NSLunch.ca. 

If you have any issues with ordering, you can reach out to our school or create a Support 
Request within the ordering system to connect with your region’s School Food Lead. 


